6/15/22

Dear Dr. Hobaugh and the High Bridge Board of Education,

CC: High Bridge Business Administrator

Lisa Fallon

Emma Alparone

I am writing to submit my letter of resignation. My last official day will be August 14th. I am so thankful for my time at High Bridge Elementary school and the opportunities I have had to grow professionally over the last 8 years. I wish the district nothing but the best and the High Bridge community will forever hold a special place in my heart!

Thank you,

M. Paterle Achulta Melissa Patane-Schulter